
 Term 2 Week 8  

2021 



MOOSH PROGRAM 
FIND OUT WHAT WE’VE BEEN UP TO AND WHAT IS COMING UP EVERY WEEK AT 

MOOSH! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week was Music Week! We had a great time learning about different types of music, playing all 

sorts of musical games, dancing and even playing a little bit of music! It was great to have so much fun 

with all of our resident musicians and we will definitely have to do it again! 

 

 

 

 

This week is RRR Week! We are learning about and refreshing our memories on the best ways to Re-

duce, Reuse and Recycle at MOOSH, school and at home so that we can help our local environment and 

the planet. We can’t wait to see everyone’s ideas and what you all create! 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week is MOOSH Mates Week! This is our week to stay in touch with our Japanese pen pals, ex-

MOOSH kids, ex-educators and also say thank you to those in the school and local community who 

make sure we have a great time here at MOOSH!  

 

Written by Will, Team Leader – for more info, feedback or ideas for our program please email me: 

will@manlyoosh.com.au 



MOOSH NEWS 
 

New community garden 

beds have arrived!  

Keep an eye out as we 

make progress with these!! 

Very exciting! Cant wait to 

get the kids in the garden 

together! Charlie is          

organizing new native 

plants for us all! 

Winter Vacation Care has been announced so check out the Program 
and get your booking to secure your spots! We finally have excursions 
too, which both educators and children are equally excited about! Any 

questions please drop us an email!  

Thanks! 

WRITTEN BY CHLOE 

Please don’t forget to check the lost 

property before the end of the term! 

Please remember there is a School and 

MOOSH lost property!  

There are heaps of hats, jumpers, drink 

bottles and lunch boxes!! 

I would like to say a huge thankyou to everyone at 

MOOSH who helped paint the backdrops for MVPS up-

coming play!  

A special thankyou to Elkie, Skye, Elle.H, Jess and Kelly. 

Tuesday was world ocean day! The 

children spoke about what they 

loved about the ocean and what we 

can do to take care of it! Thanks 

team leader Will for sharing this 

awesome picture with us! The kids 

loved it!  



FROM THE OFFICE  

QUALITY AREA 7—GOVERNANCE & LEADERSHIP 

Hello Families,  

A reminder about COVID variants around the place  and in lieu of what is occurring here and overseas :  

Please be reminded that we will still be following our usual COVID safe practices in Term2.*Health and 

Safety matters under COVID (when at MOOSH): Please be aware that we need to still be very cautious 

with self-hygiene and physical distancing. It will be good to teach and remind your child about coughing 

and sneezing into a tissue or into their elbow (and  throwing the tissue into a bin). Hands need to be 

washed after this or if child sneezes/coughs into their hands. 

If your child is ill—please do not bring the child to school/MOOSH. 

If any member of your family is ill and your child attends school and MOOSH,please inform us especially if 

they display COVID like symptoms. Please get TESTED asap. 

Explain to your child why we are not allowed to share food and drinks. 

It is imperative they have their own water bottles—with their names on it. 

If you are dropping off or collecting your child , please ensure you use hand sanitisers  or wash your hands 

before using the Ipads. 

Please remember to practise physical distancing with all the educators and children at MOOSH (unless it is 

your own child). And of course, keep the handwashing going very regularly!  Stay safe all:)  

WHS section—just a few trivia questions here for you:) —for better collaboration with families:-Are you 

aware that we have to complete risk minimisation forms for any medical conditions, food and other 

allergies, dietary requirements,  even certain diagnosed behavioural conditions of children?  

-Did you know that you are responsible for updating your child’s medical plans annually  and risk 

minimisation plans if any changes occur? 

-Did you know MOOSH has a policy of no self –administration of medication by children? Ask Celine for 

more info on policy and procedures at MOOSH. 

Have a good week all! 

 

 

 

 

 

Celine (Director) 

 



MEET THE TEAM 
QUALITY AREA 4—STAFFING ARRAGEMENTS 

Directors  

Celine is away until the 11th June. 
She will respond to account 
enquires after she returns to 

MOOSH.  

 

 
The directors man-
age the day to day 
operations of the  

service.  
 

 
 
 

Junior Staff are ex MOOSH children gaining work 
skills and training to become MOOSH educators in 

the future! 

G’day Sasha 

Junior Staff 

Educators 

G’day Taye Hola Hugo G’day Marcus G’day Immy 

Team Leaders 

 
Teams leaders assist the directors with the day to 

day operations of the service.  
They are the best people to speak to if you have any 

activity ideas for MOOSH. 

G’day Lilli Goeie more Kay 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Educators assist the directors and 
Team Leaders with the day to day 

operations of the service.  
Feel free to ask them how your child’s 

day was at MOOSH! 

 

G’day Joey G’day Teagan 

Nǐ hǎo Fynn G’day Fionn Hoi Lise 

Bonjour Lara 

G’day Tia 

Selamat pagi Novi 

QA2 Children's Health & Safety 

Yaho Will 

QA1 Educational Program & practice 

G’day Chloe 

QA6 Partnerships with Families & Communities 

Suostei Charlie 

QA3 Physical Environment 

Selamat pagi Celine 
Nominated Supervisor 

QA7 Governance & Leadership 

G’day Kelly 
Educational Leader 

QA4 Staffing Arrangements 


